
 

 

 

Sherburn News — Friday 12th March 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers  

A great start to the Summer term. After two weeks at home, the children have  

impressed us with how they have settled straight back into school life. 

Your children may have come home and talked to you about Dojo points. We have 
reintroduced these as a means of celebrating children's individual successes. They 

can be earned for things like, good behaviour, kindness, being a good friend,  

manners etc.  

We have also introduced our HEART mantra. This is a way for the children to 
know what they need to do to be ready to learn.  

H = High Energy (Sat Smartly), E = Empty Hands, A = Active Listening, R = Ready 
to Learn and T = Trust as we trust the children to do all these things to show us 

they are engaged and ready to learn.  

If you ask your children they should be able to tell you all about them. 

Please remember that parents evenings next week are Wednesday and Thursday at 
Sherburn.  You will all have had your time slots now. 

 

Today, we are very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs O’Gan. I would like to thank 
her for her contribution to school life and supporting children at both schools 

over the past year. I am sure you will join me in wishing her well in her new  

adventures.   

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Evans 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

97.14% 

Class Attendance News  

   

Early Years:  100% 

Class 1:       100% 

Class 2:         94.74% 

 

Well done to Early Years 
& Class 1 

 
 

Individual Attendance 
News 

 
Well done to all the children 
who achieved 100% Attendance 
this week. 

                     



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 

  

 

 

                      

 

 

 

Early Years & Class 1 

 

 

Lower Key Stage 2 

  

Upper Key Stage 2 

 

Early Years 

Olive 

 For her amazing 
effort and concen-

tration during 
reading and  

phonics every day!   

Class 1 

Leo 

For working hard 
and showing great 
persistence with 
joined handwriting.  

 

Class 2 

Izzy & Ruby 

For exceptional effort 
and adaptation during 

SATs practice this week.  

Early Years 

Luke 

For being a fantas-
tic friend to every-
one in early years. 

Class 1 

Alayah 

For a great attitude in 
DT and not giving up 

when challenges  

occurred.   

Class 2 

Shaye 

For showing great  

maturity. 

Skyler 

For brilliant resilience 
and perseverance  

during maths.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE Days and Kits 

On PE days (Wednesday and Fridays) children will come to school in their 
PE kit and remain in their PE kits all day.  

PE kit is a white t-shirt, black shorts and plimsolls or trainers for outside. 
As the weather gets colder, children can wear their school sweatshirts 
over their t-shirt—NO hoodies, or branded clothing. Just the school 

sweatshirt or a school fleece.  

 

Forest School Days 

On Forest School day (Thursday) children are to come to school in their  
uniform but ensuring that they have their arms and legs covered. As we 

move into Autumn and Winter, this shouldn’t be a problem as the boys will 
be wearing trousers and jumpers and the girls wearing trousers or tights. 

Children may bring an extra sweatshirt/fleece to add as an extra layer 
when it is cold. They will also need a weather appropriate coat.  

No jewellery is to be worn on PE, Forest School or swimming days. If      
children are able to take out and put back in earrings on their own they 

may do so. If they are not able to, they should not wear earrings to school 
on these days. Taping over earrings is not permitted.  

 



Our learning this week….Early Years 

We have had a lovely week in EYFS, in Maths we have explored 2D shapes, i
n PSHE we had a tour of the school looking for some special places for us. 
In PE we have made a start on athletics for this term.  

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
What a super week back Class 1!  

In maths we have been finishing work on capacity and measures, estimating 
how much sa container will hold, and reading scaled on jugs and thermome-
ters. 

In DT, the children showed incredible persistence when sewing their Book-
marks. There were some really tricky parts where the thread became knot-
ted, but they handled this with patience and their bookmarks look incredi-
ble!  

 

 

 
 

 
 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
Welcome back class 2,  

This week class 2 have started our new history topics based on Vikings we 
researched  where they came from and why.  

In PE the children participated in a fitness test this week they performed 
the bleep test and wow what an incredible effort it was by everyone.  

In swimming one group built up their water confidence getting their faces 
in the water  and the other group focused on backstroke.  

 

 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Evans (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead : Miss Kim Childs (Senior Teacher & SENCO)) 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Emma Trotter (Senior Teacher) 

 

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 710282 

sherburn-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team  

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131  
If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 








